DELIA MEMORIAL SCHOOL (BROADWAY)

Notice to Parents / Guardians

10th November, 2020

Please be informed that students may change into winter uniform commencing Monday, 16th November, 2020. <u>All students should wear their full winter uniforms by Monday, 30th November, 2020</u>, and make sure that the uniform conforms exactly to the design and pattern required by the school.

Your cooperation will be most appreciated.

Lodach

K. C. Lo Principal

地利亞修女紀念學校 (百老匯) 家長通知書

逕啟者:茲定於十一月十六日(星期一)更換冬季校服,<u>而於十一月三十日(星期一),全體學生</u> 須穿著整齊冬季校服,校服款式須以校方規定者為原則。

此致

貴家長台鑒

校長羅家志啟